From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 7:04 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Michael

Last_Name:
Foster

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Please focus on more important issues. We have homelessness that’s out of control; have you seen downtown San
Diego and the freeways? | do not consent to redistricting!

Submit :
Submit





